
 

Blossomfield Childcare 
‘Growing the seeds of learning’ 

at Blossomfield Infant and Nursery School 
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Eastcote Close 

Shirley, Solihull 
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Blossomfield Childcare is part of Blossomfield school offering a before and After School 

Club, Wraparound Provision, and an Inset/Holiday Club.  Children aged 3 to 7 are able to 

attend during term-time and aged 3 to 11 in Holiday Club. 
 

The following sessions are available:      Per session: 

Tree House Before school club 7:30am to 8:50am £4.50 

Tree House After school club 3:15pm to 6pm 

(Shorter sessions available ) 

£12.50 

From £4.50 

Pinecones Pre-School Wraparound 8:50am to 12:15pm £17.00 

Holiday Club & Inset Days 7:30am to 6pm 

(shorter sessions available) 

£25 

From £13 
 

Integral part of school: Our aim is to provide parents with high quality extended childcare 

services that are managed by the school and are quality assured by the school’s management team. 

We aim to ensure that the childcare services offered to our parents meet the outstanding 

standards of education and care expected by our organisation. 

Early Years Foundation Stage: Pinecones Pre-School wraparound care for children attending our 

nursery offers learning opportunities based on the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. Our 

aim is to ensure holistic provision for our youngest children throughout their Nursery experience. 

When planning for learning, our practitioners will take into account the length of each individual 

child’s learning day and will liaise closely with their colleagues in the wider Foundation Stage team 

so that they can take into account prior experiences in Nursery. 

Meals:   A light breakfast will be served up to 8:15 am at Before School Club and a light snack at 

After School Club. Children in Pinecones Wraparound and Holiday Club will need to bring a healthy 

packed lunch to school; healthy snacks and drinks will be served throughout the day.   

Building:   Blossomfield is expanding and we look forward to opening our new Foundation Stage 

Department in 2017 when the Childcare Unit will operate from several planned, dedicated rooms.  

Until then, we will continue to use the hall and other rooms within school. Children will have access 

to the outdoors.  

Holiday Club:   We offer a Holiday Club during half term breaks, Easter and the summer holidays 

providing a range of resources and well planned activities following weekly topics. We can 

accommodate children aged 3 to 11 years old. 

Fees:   Parents will receive a monthly invoice which is due one month in advance and payment is to 

be made through ParentPay or Childcare Vouchers. 

For further information please contact Jade Turner (Manager) or Emma Reed (Deputy 

Manager) by email or phone. 

We look forward to welcoming your child to Tree House Kid’s Club and Pinecones Preschool. 
 

Tree House Kid’s Club Pinecones Pre-School 
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